
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 Information Evening: Thursday 16th September 2021 at 6 pm 

I would like to welcome back the students of Year 11 to Roding Valley High School. It is a 

time of great importance as students build on the foundations made in Year 10. It is also 
the year where students not only have to focus on their GCSE Exams, but also on their 
Post 16 choices. Their academic achievement this year will determine what options they 
have available after Year 11.  
 

We will be hosting a Year 11 Transition evening on Thursday 16th September at 6 pm. 
The evening will ensure that you fully understand how to support your child during this 
year, and we would encourage all parents/carers to attend. The event will take place in 
school in the main hall. Please enter the site via the Brook Road gates. The evening event 
will be recorded live and shared with parents after the event, should you not be able to 
attend. 
 

In the past, this meeting has proved invaluable in communicating to parents the 
requirements of the various courses being studied by students. We will also use this 
evening to hand out a comprehensive revision pack to each student. This pack will contain 
a revision guide for all of their core subjects; each guide is linked directly to the exam 
board used by their subjects. As a school, we have funded this comprehensive pack 
utilising the COVID-19 catch up-provision. We hope that this will provide students with the 
tools to begin their Year 11 revision process. 
 

By meeting in this way, it is hoped that it will enable the school, parents and students to 
pull together to achieve the highest possible results for each individual and prepare them 
for the next step along their learning pathway 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the night. Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

  

Mr R Mammen   Ms T Preston  

Senior Deputy Headteacher  Year Progress Leader 

 


